

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

Item No. 11.7.3

Request for Council's Consideration						
Y	Included on Agenda (Submitted to Municipal Clerk's Office by Noon Thursday)		Added Item (Submitted of Clerk's Office Monday)	to Municipal		Request from the Floor
Date of Council Meeting: Tuesday, November 10, 2015						
Subject: Information Item 6 (October 27, 2015 Agenda) re: Extension of Weekly Green Cart Collection during the month of September.						
Motion for Council to Consider:						
That Halifax Regional Council request a recommendation report to determine feasibility and budgetary implications in extending weekly green bin pick-up for the month of September, starting in 2016, commencing with the 2016/17 budget cycle.						
Reason:						
As warm, summer weather continues well into September in our region, residents continue to experience the same issues with green carts during the month of September as they do during summer months.						
Outcome Sought:						
A recommendation report outlining feasibility and budgetary implications for extending weekly green bin pick-up for the month of September, starting in 2016, commencing with the 2016/17 budget cycle.						
Counci Bill Kar	rsten			District 3 Dartmouth Sou	th – VI	/oodside
Origin	nal Signed					